
 
July 25, 2019 

Joseph Lazarek
Morris & Morris, P. C. 
32 Kearney Rd FL 1
Needham, MA 02494-2521

Dear Joseph Lazarek: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on July 17, 2019, the National Peer Review Committee  accepted the
report on the most recent  System Reviewof your firm. The due date for your next review is  December 31,
2021. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Michael Fawley
Chair, National PRC
nprc@aicpa.org
 +1.919.402.4502

National Peer Review Committee

cc: James Prescott, Mark Stinehour

Firm Number:  900010098163   Review Number:  563561

 
 

 

 


